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A New Year,  a Year of Jubilee 
By Jennifer Wendt, Coordinator of Elementary Faith Formation 
 

Similar to the ancient Jewish custom of recognizing every 50th year as a 
point of reconciliation and forgiveness, the Catholic church has declared 
that a Jubilee year occur every 25 years. At the closing of the 2000 Jubilee 
celebration, Pope John Paul II directly addressed the children, “Dear 
friends, you who are children and young people today will tomorrow form 
the first generation of adult Christians in the third millennium. What a great 
responsibility you have! You will be the leading players at the next 
Jubilee in 2025.” Having been the start of the century and the dawn of the 
new millennium, it was easy to look with hope towards the future yet to be 
created. As the Pope said at his closing address, “it is especially 
necessary for us to direct our thoughts to the future which lies before us. 
Often during these months we have looked towards the new millennium 
which is beginning, as we lived this Jubilee not only as a remembrance of 
the past, but also as a prophecy of the future.”  
 

The commencement of the event is marked by the opening of the Holy 
Door at St. Peter’s Basilica on Christmas Eve, and people from all over the 
world are encouraged to partake in a pilgrimage to one of the many holy 
sites designated by the Holy See, especially appropriate considering the 
theme of the year is Pilgrims of Hope. For most people, the concepts of 
reconciliation and forgiveness are most often associated with one’s interior 
disposition and connection with God. But hope, especially in this context, 
is by its nature expansive and forward facing. Even the act of throwing 
wide the Holy Doors symbolize the openness and generosity of heart – 
summarized in the theological virtues of faith, hope and charity - in which 
we are to approach our neighbor and our life in Christ. Spread like the 
welcoming arms of Jesus, the doors stretch forth as the church calls out to 
its pilgrim children. 
 

At the onset of this year, I challenge you to contemplate where you have 
fallen short in love. Where has your heart strayed from the path? 
 

There is a multitude of Biblical evidence that wandering in the wilderness 
is part of the human condition. As pilgrims in a strange land, we either 
seek the way home or we aimlessly walk the desert. We all have a sense 
that we belong somewhere else, but intentionally or not, choose to take 
the convoluted route on our way back home. Thankfully, the Church has 
provided a map for our journey and help along the way. With hope for a 
grand homecoming, look forward into the horizon, and take the Lord’s 
hand as you follow the guideposts along the straight path into our 
Heavenly Father’s open arms. I’ll be walking by your side.. 
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Help Needed - Maintenance and Custodial Assistant 
 

Looking for a fulfilling part-time job that supports your parish family? Whether you're 
seeking extra income or simply want to give back to your church, we’d love to chat with you! 
 

We’re currently hiring for both a temporary full-time position (Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.-5 p.m.; 
up to two-month assignment) and a part-time role (16 hours per week, Saturday and 
Sunday, 6 a.m.-2 p.m.). These positions involve regular cleaning, routine maintenance and 
helping with event set-up and take-down for parish activities. No experience is required — 
just a dedication to service and attention to detail. 
 

At HNOJ, we offer a supportive and friendly environment where you can make a real 
difference. If you're interested in contributing to our church family, please reach out to Jeff 
Ruchti at jruchti@hnoj.org to apply! 

 

Winter Weekend 
 

Registration is open for HNOJ’s Winter Weekend! 
 

This family weekend retreat is Feb. 7-9, at beautiful BugBee Hive Resort in Paynesville, MN. 
A great weekend of fun, faith and family. From the amazing VBS style fun for the kids to the 
inspiring talks for adults, from indoor pool time for everyone and times of prayer and 
worship, your family will grow closer and grow in faith. Honestly, this weekend is so much 
fun and yet totally a faith boost for all.  
 

Winter Weekend has been called, “The perfect balance of retreat time with free time to enjoy 
the resort and just get away with my family.”  
 

Basic Information  
When: Feb. 7-9, 2025  
Where: BugBee Hive Resort - Paynesville, MN https://bugbeehiveresort.com  
What: Weekend retreat for the whole family  
Who: HNOJ families: adults, teens, children - all families are welcome  
Cost: $100 per family; additional costs for housing and shared dinners  
Register now at www.hnoj.org/winterweekend 
 

Email Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org or Claudia at crabaey@hnoj.org with questions. 

Cana Dinner,  Feb. 22 
 

Married Couples, remember the first time you fell in love with your spouse? Relive and 
celebrate that moment at HNOJ's Cana Dinner on Feb. 22. Married couples are invited to an 
evening of good fun, great food and an inspiring message about the beauty of married love.  
 

The Cana Dinner is one of the premier events of the year at HNOJ and a fantastic night to 
spend time with your spouse amongst other HNOJ couples.  
 

When: Saturday, Feb. 22, 6-10 p.m.  
Where: HNOJ, following the 5 p.m. Mass  
What: A night to celebrate your marriage with your spouse and others; speakers, blessing, 
remembering vows and fellowship  
Who: Married couples, engaged couples and widows/widowers  
Cost: $65 a couple  
Registration is open: hnoj.org/cana  
 

If you have any questions, or if you would like to serve at this event (volunteers have just as much fun as those attending) 
please contact Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org.  
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Save the Date for Our Lenten Mission 
 

HNOJ is excited to announce we will be hosting a Lenten Parish Mission March 26 and 27 with Dr. Ed Sri 
 

Dr. Edward Sri is a theologian, author and well-known Catholic speaker who presents to tens of thousands 
of people from around the world each year, including clergy, parish leaders, catechists and laity. He is a 
founding leader with Curtis Martin of FOCUS (Fellowship of Catholic University Students), where he 
currently serves as Sr. Vice President of Apostolic Outreach. He holds a doctorate from the Pontifical 
University of St. Thomas Aquinas in Rome and is an adjunct professor at the Augustine Institute. He and 
his wife, Elizabeth, reside in Littleton, Colorado. They are blessed with eight children and one grandchild. 
 

Mark your calendars now and invite your friends to this exciting opportunity to grow in faith this Lent. 

Lenten Small Groups— - Sign Up Coming Soon! 
 

Last year, Holy Name of Jesus started 40 new small groups comprised of nearly 70 leaders and 
370 participants! This year we continue to grow our groups and will be focused on content that 
comes from the book "Jesus and the Jewish Roots of the Eucharist." Our staff is hard at work 
writing a customized curriculum and producing professional quality videos that will encapsulate this 
book in six weeks of meetings. Stay tuned for more information!  

 

 

Support Life Sunday,  Jan. 12 
 

Sunday, Jan. 12, will be Support Life Sunday, sponsored by HNOJ’s A 
Community Caring for Life (ACCL). Come hungry for a fresh, warm cinnamon 
roll after the morning Masses! Please note that this Sunday hospitality will be 
replacing our annual Baking for Babies event. There are still opportunities for 
volunteers to bake, frost and serve the rolls. There will not, however, be 
packaged rolls available to take home. Our cinnamon roll event has historically 
been our biggest fundraiser of the year, and we are hoping to find the same 
generosity this year. All free-will donations can be made in cash, check or 
credit card, and will be split between Elevate Life and Pro-Life Across America. 
We still need volunteers for cinnamon rolls! Please consider signing up for a 
shift at hnoj.org/SupportLifeSunday 
 

Elevate Life is a life-affirming nonprofit organization that supports women and families by assisting more than 40 
affiliated Pregnancy Resource Centers (PRCs) and clinics in Minnesota and Wisconsin. Elevate Life provides the 
network and training to the clinic directors and medical staff that contributes to elevating care standards for the 
communities they serve. HNOJ has worked directly with Southwest Options for Women and Abria, both of which are 
affiliate PRCs. For more information, see elevatelifeusa.org. 
 

Pro-Life Across America, also known as “the billboard people,” is a non-profit, non-political organization dedicated to 
changing hearts and saving babies' lives. They focus on bringing positive, persuasive messages through billboards, 
radio, print and online ads. Their efforts offer information and alternatives to abortion, and provide post-abortion 
assistance to those in need. Their impact is demonstrated by a quotation on their website from a woman in Minneapolis 
as she says, "I just had to call you and tell you that three and a half years ago I was planning to have an abortion when I 
passed by one of your Billboards. I took a picture of it and started to cry. That was then. Today I'm driving to church with 
my little girl and I spotted one of your Billboards and I just had to call and say 'Thank You! Thank You!" For more 
information, see prolifeacrossamerica.org. 
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Senior High Youth 
 

We have several great options for your senior high youth to grow in their faith! 
 

1. Senior High Sports Nights: Join us most Wednesdays from 7:30-9 p.m. 
Please email Eve at eanders@hnoj.org or Luke at lklavins@hnoj.org with any 
questions. 
 

2. Life Night: All high schoolers are invited to attend Life Night which includes 
Mass, dinner, games, fellowship, prayer and more! Join us from 5:30-8:30 p.m. on Jan. 5, March 2, April 6 
and June 1. 
 

3. Winter Faith Camp: Our high school youth will be heading to Trinity Woods Catholic Retreat Center in 
Trego, Wisconsin, Feb. 14-17, to fortify their faith in a new way. Only 20 spots available so register today! 
(If full, just email Eve Anders to be added to the waitlist). All the registration details may be found at 
hnoj.org/winterfaithcamp 

Friday Night Alive 
 

Friday Night Alive (FNA) is a monthly gathering at 
HNOJ for middle schoolers to get to know each other 
through fun activities (open gym, team 4-square, 
gaga ball, fun crafts, and more!) and to grow in their 
relationship with Christ through prayer and listening 
to relatable talks given by our high school core team. 
We begin with a meal at 5:30 p.m. and have a blast 
until 8:30 p.m. Our next date is Friday, Jan. 24. 
 

FNA nights are free of charge and open to all 5th 
through 8th-grade youth. This is a great time for 
middle schoolers to bring a friend! Walks in are welcome, but RSVPs are appreciated to help us get an 
accurate food count. To RSVP, please email Luke Klavins at lklavins@hnoj.org. 

News from Eve Anders 
 

Dear HNOJ Families, 
 

It is with a bittersweet heart that I write to inform you that I will be departing from 
Holy Name of Jesus as the Coordinator of Senior High Youth Ministry at the end of 
May 2025. I am honored and blessed to have served the HNOJ community over 
the last couple of years and have found a home here! 
 

The Lord is moving my heart to the next step in life; I am currently in the application 
process for the Sisters of St. Francis of the Martyr St. George in Alton, Illinois! I 
anticipate entering religious life on Sept. 8, 2025. 
 

Please pray for me in my discernment process and please know of my prayers for 
you and the HNOJ community! May Christ’s merciful heart reign in your life!  
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Career Transitions Group 
 

Thursday, Jan. 16, from 7:30– 8:30 a.m. 
 

Most of us have been unemployed, in between jobs or 
interested in career development opportunities at 
some point in our lives. The Holy Name of Jesus 
Career Transition Group meets people where they are 
at. We provide a variety of tools, resources and 
support to help people navigate through whatever 
stage they’re currently in.  
 

The Career Transition Group meets the third Thursday of each month. 
Information about the Career Transition Group and how you can become 
involved can be found at hnoj.org/career-transition-group 
 

Additionally, if: 
• You are an employed person who is willing to offer your contacts and 

support at a meeting 
• You wish to add your name to the email database to review resumes 

and pass them along 
• You are an employer who is willing to email in your job openings to Holy 

Name of Jesus for review by job seekers 
 

Let us know if you’d like to help our Career Transitions Group by contacting 
Deacon Dennis Hanson in the church office. 

 

Adoration of the 
Blessed 
Sacrament 
 

At Holy Name of Jesus, we 
offer Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 8:30 a.m.- 
9 p.m.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration is an 
opportunity to find an oasis 
of peace in the midst of a 
hectic world, an opportunity 
for silence in the midst of 
ceaseless noise, an 
opportunity for reflection in 
the midst of never-ending 
tasks of daily life. Most of 
all, it is an opportunity to 
spend time with Jesus, and 
to get to know Him as a 
friend, a friend who delights 
simply in time spent with 
those He loves. 
 

God wants to be close to us. 
The Eucharist is the miracle 
of this closeness in our 
lives. The goal of Adoration 
is to help us appreciate this 
miracle in a deeper way, so 
that we enter more deeply 
into the wonder of the Mass, 
and allow it to transform our 
lives. 
 

You can sign up for a Holy 
Hour each week or just 
come and pray when we 
have Adoration in the 
Chapel.  
 

For questions or to sign up, 
please go online to hnoj.org/
adoration. 

HNOJ School Open House,  Jan. 12 
 

Come and check out our school open house on 
Sunday, Jan. 12, from 12-3 p.m. Families will 
have the opportunity to tour the school, meet 
some of our teachers and learn about our 
preschool – 6th grade programs for the 2025-
2026 school year.  

Men of HNOJ 
 

Men’s Nights are back at HNOJ. Please join us on 
Thursday, Jan. 23, from 6-8 p.m. We will have food, a talk 
and manly things.  
 

Dinner is provided. Please register today at hnoj.org/
mensnight 
 

6-6:30 p.m.   Optional Rosary in the Church 
6:30-7 p.m.   Dinner in Emmaus Rooms 
7-8 p.m.        Talk, discussion in Emmaus Rooms 
 

Questions? Please contact Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 

Epiphany House Blessing Chalk 
 

There is a Catholic Tradition where families mark the door post of their houses 
on Epiphany. This tradition is an invitation for Jesus to be a daily guest in our 
home, in our chores, comings and goings, our conversations, our work and 
games, our sorrows and joys. Please stop by the Gathering Space on the 
weekend of Jan. 4 and 5 to pick up some blessed chalk and instructions on 
how to bless your house.  
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Women's Wisdom on Wednesdays 
 

WWW is a community of women who meet throughout the 
year at HNOJ for fellowship and learning. As Catholic 
women, we are called to live out the beauty of our 
femininity in ways that bring glory and honor to God and 
the Church and life to the world. In this year’s WWW 
program, we’ll focus on how we might do that. We’ll listen 
to the ideas of a number of Catholic women and discuss 
how to better develop and share our own unique spiritual 
gifts.  
 

Block II: Jan. 15 through Feb. 19, 10:30 a.m.-12 p.m.  
Block III: April 23 through May 28, 10:30 a.m.-12 p.m.  
 

Please find more information and registration online at hnoj.org/womens-wisdom. 
You can register for one or all blocks. For questions, contact Chris Kostelc at  
763-745-3489 or ckostelc@hnoj.org. 

 

Are You New? 
 

Are you new to Holy Name of 

Jesus Catholic Community? 

Or have you been coming to 

Mass but haven’t officially 

registered? Welcome!  

 

We invite you to get involved 

in all that HNOJ has to offer 

outside of weekend liturgies.  
 

Our preschool - grade 6 

school is a Blue Ribbon 

award winner and dedicated 

to the academic, spiritual and 

personal growth of children.  
 

Parishioners of all ages enjoy 

opportunities for Faith 

Formation — from celebrating 

the Sacraments, to meeting 

God in new ways 

through retreats or camps, to 

growing in faith with adults in 

our parish through small 

groups and speaker events. 
 

We have over 80 active 

ministries — so there’s always 

somewhere to get involved. 
 

Parishioners stay in-the-know 

through a monthly  

print newsletter and  

e-newsletter about our 

community and our faith. To 

receive e-news, sign up on 

our website at hnoj.org.  

 

You can also like us on 

Facebook and follow us 

on Instagram (see page ten 

for more information on where 

to find us).  
 

Our parish is 2500 families 

strong and rooted 

in Benedictine tradition, which 

calls us to “Welcome all as 

you would welcome Christ.” 
 

Interested in learning more 

or becoming a member?  

Contact us at 763-473-7901 

or stop by the welcome desk 

on Sundays and speak to 

Jan! 

January Senior Events 
 

Seniors 55+, please join us on Thursday, Jan. 16, from  
1:30-3 p.m. for our January Birthday Bash! 
 

Come celebrate everyone’s birthday through 2025 with fun 
games, a little singing, fun prizes and cake with ice cream. 
Sign up at the welcome desk with your birth month. No cost 
to attend. Please bring an unsigned birthday card with a 
message for a card exchange. 
 

Also in January, please join in a music celebration with 
Gwen and Grandma Barb on Saturday, Jan. 25, from 10:30 a.m.-12 p.m. We will 
have morning coffee and rolls with live music and humor! No cost, just fun and 
happiness. Please sign up at the welcome desk and bring your friends. 

Marriage in Christ 
 

We are so excited to bring the Marriage in Christ Seminar back 
to Holy Name of Jesus this winter! The seminar consists of  
two-hour sessions on Tuesday nights from Jan. 21-Feb. 18,  
at 6:30 p.m. at HNOJ.  
 

The Marriage in Christ Seminar is a five-week seminar for couples who desire to 
strengthen their marriage, who want to establish good patterns of prayer and 
friendship or who are facing transitions in their lives, e.g., having children, an 
empty nest or retirement. The Marriage in Christ seminar invites couples to renew 
their love and affection for each other and the Lord, to deepen their unity as a 
couple and to celebrate the presence of God in ordinary life. God, our Father, 
desires to renew marriage through the power of the Holy Spirit. Let Him begin with 
yours!  
 

Cost is $100. For more information and to register, please visit hnoj.org/
marriageinchrist or email Jon Hickman at jch55447@yahoo.com with any 
questions. 

Women's Retreat Save-the-Date 
 

Please save the date for our upcoming women's 
retreat!  
 

It Is Well - A Retreat for All Women will be held at 
HNOJ on Saturday, May 3, from 8 a.m.-3 p.m. More 
information and registration are coming soon.  
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Formed 
 

Have you checked out the movies, audio books and resources that Formed.org has for 
children and families? 
 

Now is a great time to grow in your faith! Did you know you can subscribe to daily reflections 
that come right to your inbox? 
 

Discover all the best Catholic content in one place. Entertaining movies, enlightening programs, 
inspiring talks, audio dramas and a great selection of popular e-books — all just a click away! It's easy to 
sign up for this free resource. 
 

To create a personal free account, please go to formed.org and enter our parish name. 

 

Stewardship Contributions 

 

Ascension Outreach Weekend,  Feb. 1-2 
 

We are excited to announce the Ascension Outreach Weekend at Holy Name of 

Jesus, taking place the weekend of Feb. 1–2. As many of you know, Holy Name of 

Jesus Catholic Church and Ascension Catholic School have had a long-standing 

partnership, working together to support the educational and spiritual growth of 

scholars in North Minneapolis. 
 

Ascension serves children from local neighborhoods, many of whom come from 

low-income families and qualify for free or reduced lunch. Despite starting behind 

academically, Ascension scholars experience significant growth thanks to 

personalized, data-driven instruction and a holistic, caring approach that nurtures 

their academic, spiritual and emotional development. This success is reflected in Ascension's remarkable achievement: a 

98% high school graduation rate over the past eight years, with many students going on to pursue higher education. 
 

During the Ascension Outreach Weekend, we will celebrate and support the continued success of Ascension’s mission, 

strengthening the partnership between our communities. Stay tuned for more details on how you can get involved and 

make a difference! For more information, please feel free to learn more at hnoj.org/ascension 
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Email Lists 
 

Did you know that you can sign up to receive emails from Holy Name of Jesus? 
 

3 Things at HNOJ — Receive the latest news about adult faith formation at HNOJ! You can sign up on 
the front page of our website, link under the contact us section. 
 

Obituary Notices — It is hard to catch every obituary. You can sign up to receive notifications when 
we will be having funerals at HNOJ. We only share with this group when the family indicates that it is 
okay to publicly share. To sign up, please email Michelle Hudlow at mhudlow@hnoj.org. 
 

Prayer Line – Prayer can change lives. Live out this ministry by praying for parishioners who have requested your 
intercession. Receive prayers either by phone or email. Confidentiality is required. To be part of this ministry, please email 
prayerline@hnoj.org. 
 

Incense Alert – Some people have allergies and sensitivities to incense. You can sign up if you want to be notified when we 
will be using incense at liturgies. Please email Cheri Quast at cquast@hnoj.org.  

Beware of Scams 
 

It has come to our attention that there are phishing scams circulating, attempting to exploit the trust 

and generosity within our community. Please be vigilant and cautious when receiving any emails, 

messages, or requests that seem suspicious or unfamiliar, especially those seeking personal 

information or financial contributions. Always remember that Fr. Wratkowski, Fr. Chris Yanta and 

anyone else from the parish office or school will never email you asking for money, gift cards, social 

security number or other personal information.  
 

Here are a few tips to ensure your online security: 
 

Nothing is urgent: Phishing emails like to make you feel like you have to act now. Don’t fall for it, nothing in an email or text 

is urgent. You have plenty of time to follow all the tips below. 
 

Check the sender’s email address closely: All parish employees’ emails end with @hnoj.org. If the email address is for 

example pastortim@gmail it is not from HNOJ and not to be trusted. Email addresses can be one letter off as well, such as 

generalmlls instead of generalmills. They are tricky! 
 

Do NOT click links: The ‘bad guys’ have learned to create real looking emails and even websites, making it hard to 

decipher if this one is really from your bank or from a bad guy. Make it a habit to go to the website directly. If it says click 

here for your account information, go to a website as you normally would and log in. If it states click here to donate to 

HNOJ, go to hnoj.org/give instead. 
 

Cross-check requests: Call the church office or business to verify authenticity of an email request. If you were not 

expecting an email with an attachment from your friend or colleague, give them a call to see if they sent it. 
 

Update Security Software: Ensure your computer and devices have up-to-date antivirus/anti-malware software and 

software updates to provide an additional layer of protection. 
 

What to do if you suspect an email or text is pretending to be from Holy Name of Jesus: 
 

• Forward the email or a screenshot of the text to Michelle Hudlow, mhudlow@hnoj.org so we can be aware and act 

accordingly.  

• You can report it to the FTC by going to their website, ftc.gov, and click on report fraud. While you are there you can 

sign up for their consumer alerts to be in the know about new scams. 

• In your email software, mark it as junk. This should also send feedback to your mail server so they can be aware.  

• Most importantly, do not respond or reply — just delete it. 
 

Your safety and security are of the utmost importance to us. If you ever have concerns or questions about the legitimacy of 

any communication purportedly from Holy Name of Jesus, please do not hesitate to contact our parish office directly. 
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Sacraments 

Rest In Peace 

Duane Beltrand 
 

Nov. 16, 2024 
 

Justin Hammer 
 

Nov. 22, 2024 
 

Lillian Stiernagle 
 

Nov. 22, 2024 
 

Bill Rudolph 
 

Nov. 25, 2024 
 

Jim Skeie 
 

Nov. 26, 2024 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30-9:30 a.m. and 

Wednesday at 5:15-6:15 p.m. 

or any time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/
Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Chris at  

763-745-3495.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call Claudia in the 

parish office at 763-745-3492 

to schedule a Baptism. 

Parents are required to come 

for a Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

on  scheduled Tuesdays at 

6:30 p.m. Check our website 

hnoj.org/baptism for 

upcoming classes and start 

times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

Wednesday, Jan. 1 

 8:30 a.m. † John Keely 

 10:30 a.m. † Duane Beltrand  

Thursday, Jan. 2 

 8 a.m. † Cynthia Lucy Affonso 

Friday, Jan. 3 

 8 a.m. All deceased & loved ones 

Saturday, Jan. 4 

 8 a.m. † Stewart Jacques 

 5 p.m. † Ed Ostdiek 

Sunday, Jan. 5  

 8:30 a.m. † Sam & Ann Catapano 

 10:30 a.m. † Joni Nelson 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Jan. 6  

 8 a.m. † Gerald Busyn 
Tuesday, Jan. 7 

 8 a.m. † Paul Merz 

Wednesday, Jan. 8 

 8 a.m. † Donald Roeder 

 9 a.m. † Consuelo Carrasco 

Thursday, Jan. 9 

 8 a.m. † Gilbert Mamer 

Friday, Jan. 10 

 8 a.m. † Carol Hagg 

Saturday,  Jan. 11 

 8 a.m. † Nicollette Hagg 

 5 p.m. † Norbert Cemensky 

Sunday, Jan. 12 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Alpha Martin 

 5:30 p.m.  † Christopher Groshek 

Monday, Jan. 13 

 8 a.m. † Karen Bird 

Tuesday, Jan. 14  

 8 a.m. † Hilary Litchy 

Wednesday, Jan. 15 

 8 a.m. † Rita Yaggie 

 9 a.m. † Lidia Britta Cornejo 

Thursday, Jan. 16 

 8 a.m. † Alpha Martin 

Friday, Jan. 17 

 8 a.m. † Curt Windschitl 

Saturday, Jan. 18 

 8 a.m. † Gerald Busyn 

 5 p.m. † Donald Roeder 

Sunday, Jan. 19 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Alpha Martin 

 5:30 p.m. † Darryl Rogge 

Monday, Jan. 20 

 8 a.m. † Anne Marie Shellessmann 

Tuesday, Jan. 21 

 8 a.m. † Rick Blade 

Wednesday, Jan. 22 

 8 a.m. † Curt Windschitl 

 9 a.m. † Curt Windschitl 
Thursday, Jan. 23 

 8 a.m. † Curt Windschitl 

Friday, Jan. 24 

 8 a.m. † Curt Windschitl 

Saturday, Jan. 25 

 8 a.m. † Gerald Busyn 

 5 p.m. † Tim Sammond 

Sunday, Jan. 26 

 8:30 a.m.  For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Carl Bates 

 5:30 p.m.  † Christopher Groshek 

Monday, Jan. 27 

 8 a.m. † Mary Thole 

Tuesday, Jan. 28 

 8 a.m. † Sam & Ann Catapano 

Wednesday, Jan. 29 

 8 a.m. † Donald Roeder 

 9 a.m. † Jim Sable 

Thursday, Jan. 30 

 8 a.m. † Bobbi Stinger 

Friday, Jan. 31 

 8 a.m. † Greg Pahl 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Jan Stumpf at  

763-473-7901, or email her at jstumpf@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year 

out, please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions 

Nov. 24 
 

Emma Rose Nablo 
Daughter of  

Miles and Sophie 
 

Liam Michael Schuler 
Son of  

Eric and Molly 

Baptisms 

Nov. 24 
 

Declan Daniel Thom 
Son of  

Ronald and Colleen 
 

Aurora Marie Wagener 
Daughter of  

Andrew and Natalie 



How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Lee Ann Silver at 612-790-3114. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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www.hnoj.org 

myParish App— Google 
Play or Apple Store 

Pastor 
    Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Parochial Vicar 
 Fr. Chris Yanta .................................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ....................... ……...763-745-3480 
Executive Assistant/Room Scheduling 
 Cheri Quast.……………………………………………………..763-745-3486  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5)  
 Jennifer Wendt .................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Luke Klavins  ....................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ....................................... 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Director of Sacred Music 
 Kraig Windschitl ................................... 763-745-3490  
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid .......................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................ 612-720-9206 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent .................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............. …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

Finance Committee Chairperson 

Pat Murry 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Ben Jonas 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Tony Weldon 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson 
School Commission  
Matt Boro 

Stewardship Commission 
(open) 

 





Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 


